
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF
PITTSBURGH

REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS

COMMUNICATIONS AND
MEDIA CONSULTATION

SERVICES
The  School  District  of
Pittsburgh  is  seeking
proposals  from  qualified
companies  to  provide
Communications  and  Media
Consultation  Services.
Interested parties may obtain
the RFP by visiting the District
website  at
https://www.pghschools
.org. Proposals are due by
Noon on Tuesday, February
18, 2025.

Ira Weiss, Assistant Board
Secretary


